Kimberly Burton

From: Becki Lapham <beck041972@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 5, 2020 5:41 PM

To: Kimberly Burton

Subject: Re: app 2020-005657

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the Aitkin County Mail System -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hi Kimberly! The shed would be approximately 40 ft from the north property line.
Becki

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Tuesday, May 5, 2020, 3:05 PM, Kimberly Burton <kimberly.burton@co.aitkin.mn.us> wrote:

Becki,

We have received your permit application for the 8 X 12 shed. Can you tell me how far the shed
will be from the north property line?

See red line on attached drawing for the distance I am requesting.

Thanks!

Kimberly Burton
Aitkin County Environmental Services
Planning and Zoning

218-927-7342

www.co.aitkin.mn.us
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